
From: Puente, Robert
To: Connelly, Kristin D.
Subject: FW: Sam"s Club Placement at 124th & Bradley
Date: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 1:36:05 PM

 
 
From: Sharon Ryczek [mailto:ryczek.sharon@att.net] 
Sent: Sunday, June 01, 2014 12:15 PM
To: Puente, Robert
Cc: Sue Giaimo; sharon ryczek
Subject: Sam's Club Placement at 124th & Bradley
 
Dear Alderman,
PLEASE DO NOT place a Sam's Club at the above location.  It would
be more appropriate on Brown
Deer road by Northridge, which could use a business which draws
people from a large surrounding area
and could handle the increased traffic flow much better.  Can you
imagine the traffic flow on 124th along
with all the trucks that now use it?  It would be a nightmare!! 
 
I would very much dislike it if Dreska Park land is used.   As a 25 year
resident of Granville I think this would
be an awful decision, especially since I already am puzzled by the
development (or lack of) along Brown
Deer road, the disrepair of roadway along 107th to Good Hope Rd, not
to mention Granville Rd.
 
There has to be a wiser placement for Sam's Club.
 
Sharon Ryczek
10400 W. Dean Rd #104
414=355=3170
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